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Babysitting workshop offered in Falls City
(KLZA)-- A babysitting workshop will be Saturday in Falls City at the Southeast
Community College Learning Center at 3200 Bill Schock Boulevard.

The workshop for youth ages 11 - 18 will be held from 8:00 - 2:30. The University
of Nebraska Extension Service will lead the program.

There is no cost for those wanting to attend. The cost is being covered by
Community for Kids in Falls City and the SCC Learning Center in Falls City.

Space for the clinic is limited. To register contact the Richardson County
Extension Office at 402-245-4324.

Those attending will learn about activities appropriate for each age group;
nutrition; safety and first aid; how to build a business and each participant will
receive a kit they can take home.
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